
Liverpool Women's Hospital FOI Ref:

Response to Your Freedom of Information Request

You submitted a Freedom of Information Request to the Liverpool Women's Hospital. The Trust has now 
produced a response to your Freedom of Information request.

The answer(s) to your request is/ are provided below:

Dear Carol,

The request was received on the 12/06/2019 and, therefore, you were entitled, under the Freedom of 
Information Act, to receive a response by 10/07/2019

Re: Rostering Software

I hope the answers provided are sufficient to answer the questions you submitted to the Trust. Should you wish 
to discuss this further then please do not hesitate to contact me on the number or Email address below quoting 
the reference number at the top of the page.

Yours Sincerely

Russell Cowell

Telephone: 0151 702 4386

Email: foi@lwh.nhs.uk

Information Governance Manager, Liverpool Women's Hospital

1860

LWH-2019-01860

You Asked: The response to this request is:

1.  Does your Trust use a rostering 

software?

Yes

2.  Which staffing groups are you 

using the software for?

Allied Health Professional

Additional Clinical Services

Estates & Ancillary

Nursing & Midwifery

Healthcare Scientists

Add Prof Scien & Tech

3.  What software are you using and 

who is the provider?

Allocate Software - Healthroster

4.  What is the contract end date with 

your current provider?

Allocate Software - Healthroster = 13/08/19

5.  Is there a feed between your 

current rostering software and any 

other IT used to source temporary 

staff ie Bank/ Agency?

No

6.  What is the cost per annum for the 

software?

£32998 (exc. VAT)

7.  Is this an hourly charge rate, % fee 

or a fixed annual charge?

Fix annual charge


